
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
February 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 9 Options Presentation and Subject Fair 
 
I would like to invite you to the Year 9 Options Presentation and Subject Fair to be held on Thursday 5th March 2020 at 
7:00pm.  At this event you will: 
  

• Receive your son/daughter’s Options Booklet. 

• Receive your son/daughter’s Options Form. 

• Have an opportunity to meet subject specialist teachers to discuss courses in Years 10 and 11. 
 
The event will be in two parts, starting with a short presentation in the Main Hall, followed by a subject fair in the Sports Hall. 
 
This is a crucial event for you to attend, preferably with your son/daughter, to understand the opportunities that will be 
offered in Years 10 and 11.   
 
 

Year 9 Parents/Carers and Subject Teacher’s Evening 
 
In addition to the Options Evening, there will also be a Year 9 Parents evening the following week on Thursday 12th March 
2020 between 3.30pm and 7.30pm.  You will be able to discuss your son/daughter’s current academic progress with their 
subject tutors. You will receive a separate email with appointment booking information. 
 
I look forward to seeing you at these two key events for our Year 9 students. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Mr P Seward 
Deputy Headteacher  


